
THE MSUNDUZI MUNICIPALITY 
 

CONTRACT No. SCM 50 OF 21/22 
 

PROPOSAL CALL FOR THE APPOINTMENT OF A SERVICE PROVIDER FOR THE 

REVENUE ENHANCEMENT PROJECT FOR THE MSUNDUZI MUNICIPALITY 

 
NOTICE OF WITHDRAWAL 

 
The Tender Notice in respect of the above contract that was advertised in The Ilanga on 07 
February 2022 refers. 
 
This Notice serves to inform all prospective tenderers that the above tender has been withdrawn. 
 
Further information may be obtained from Vinay Mohanlal (Supply Chain Management Unit) on 
Telephone No. 033 – 392 2852 or e-mail address vinay.mohanlal@msunduzi.gov.za. 
 
M. P. KHATHIDE (CITY MANAGER) 
 


